Email Invitation to Potential Survey Respondents

From: Dr. Meg Mooney, NCTN Program Director
Subject: Short NCI NCTN Survey – Please Provide Your Input by <date>!

Dear NCTN Member,

We want your feedback and suggestions so that we can improve the NCTN program!

Please help us assess the NCTN processes and identify areas for improvement by completing this short survey by <date>: <survey link>

NCI has worked with leaders from across the NCTN to develop this survey, which asks questions about your satisfaction with the NCTN structure, processes, and goals. It should take approximately 5 minutes to complete.

Your participation in this survey and your responses will have no bearing on your NCTN participation or your future interactions with NCI. This survey is being administered by an outside vendor and no personally identifying information will be collected or shared with NCI staff. We truly appreciate your honest input about your experiences with the NCTN.

Thank you for your assistance!

Meg Mooney Chief, Clinical Investigations Branch